Daily Announcements
March 5, 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]8th grade math help club will not be held this week.	

Calling all Comic Book Club members! This week we'll be meeting today (Thursday) after school in the library! Be there or be somewhere else!

The FINAL ROUND of the Continental Math League Contest will be held today (Thursday). There will be a CML testing session AFTER SCHOOL today.  It will run from 2:45 to approximately 3:15 - 3:20 pm. Please arrange transportation accordingly. There will also be a testing session held this MORNING, from 7:10 am to 7:40 am, in Room 182.  All members of the Competition Math Club are asked to check their emails for pertinent information.

Any 7th or 8th grade girl planning to run track this year must return their physical to Mrs. Lawless and complete the Google form and Remind sign-up by the first practice next Monday, March 9th. If you have any questions or need more information please see Mrs. Young in room 202. 

The FINAL science fair meeting will be today (Thursday) in Mrs. Berardoni's room (226) at 2:45. We plan to check out each other's projects and decide the best way for you to get them to the fair.

Tryouts for 7th and 8th grade softball team will begin next Monday and run until Thursday. be prepared for both indoor and/or outdoor tryouts

Any 6th grader interested in auditioning for the 6th grade musical this year, please attend the audition prep this afternoon in the auditorium! We will be learning the dance and music that you will need for Monday's auditions. Plan on being picked up between 4:15 and 4:30. See you there!

Congratulations to 8th grader Ethan Parmet who has qualified for the state Geography Bee that will take place on March 27th in Harrisburg. Good luck at states!!

Attention all 6th grade band and orchestra students that also take chorus: Today's after school class with Mrs. Langley is canceled.

Attention athletes interested in playing Boys Lacrosse. There will be a brief meeting after school Friday for both the 7th and 8th teams in Mr. Huth's room 252. Please be sure to hand in your forms by the end of the day Friday in order to be eligible to play on the team. If you cannot attend the meeting, please see or email Mr. Huth.

This year Opera Club is going to see Madame Butterfly. You must come to Opera club to check it out. The first meeting of Opera club will be next Tuesday, March 10, in room 142. Permission slips will be in the main office this afternoon. See Mrs. Alls or Mrs. Cox for questions. Maybe you don't know much about Opera, but here is a great place to find out.	
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride cell phone wallet. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher’s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the library.

Check the lost and found located near the elevator on the second floor for lost items like clothing, books, lunch bags and water bottles. Come to the tech office to reclaim any keys, jewelry, locks, or electronics. Everything will be donated to charity if unclaimed by the end of the month.
